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NOTIFICATION FOR NEW PORTAL FOR 5th EDITION HOSPITAL ACCREDITATION 
STANDARDS 

 
 
NABH has launched its new portal for 5th edition hospital accreditation standards w.e.f. 
June 01, 2022.  
 
This portal is a result of tireless efforts by the QCI team members and NABH secretariat. It 
is has undergone many field test-runs and all the valuable feedback from the stakeholders 
have been incorporated. The new portal is designed in a manner to ensure objectivity, 
transparency, seamless functioning and a faster turn-around time. It also incorporates use 
of mobile applications to ensure real-time assessment process supported by objective 
evidence. Though we have used advanced technology, the basic functionality is kept the 
same to ensure ease of utility by the healthcare organisations. 
 
All the accredited healthcare organisations under the hospital accreditation programme are 
requested to register on the new portal w.e.f.  November 17, 2022, via the link 
https://hcoaccreditation.nabh.co for their renewal assessment. 

 
The new portal is to be used only for the hospital accreditation programme; the other 
accreditation programs will continue to run on the existing portal of NABH. 
 
For any assistance/clarifications/suggestions kindly contact NABH IT team at it@nabh.co  
and nabh@nabh.co 

 
Thanking you, 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 

(Dr. Atul Mohan Kochhar) 
CEO-NABH 
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